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Policy Change – Vendor Bank Verification 

Purpose:  In an effort to streamline our processes and workflows to improve efficiencies which includes 
risk mitigation, Treasury will implement new standards in our verification methods designed to minimize 
potential exposure to fraud. 

Effective Immediately the following forms are no longer considered acceptable documentation for Bank 
Verifications: 

Vendors requesting to be paid electronically will be required to provide a Bank Letter for account 
verification. The new mandate is applicable to Exception Vendors e.g., Business Partners transitioning 
from paper to electronic payments who are unable to update their banking via the Coupa Portal. There 
will be no exceptions to this protocol. Although the format of the letter will vary depending on the bank, 
all letters must have the components outlined below: 

 It is highly recommended for Vendors to utilize the Coupa Portal to complete the Onboarding process 
and to set-up electronic banking. Vendors who engage using this method will not be required to provide 
the additional documentation.       
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Below, is an example of a Bank Letter which can be obtained In-person, by phone or online from any 
Financial Institution. 

As we embark on rolling out our new procedures, the Team would like to extend a thank you for your 
patience and cooperation as our Policies and Procedures continue to evolve.  

Best Regards, 

Treasury 


